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	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Informal comments received during discussions at the SAWG, WMS, and DSWG by various stakeholders signaled that any methodology for estimating values for the Capacity, Demand, and Reserves (CDR) must be based on specific logic and not on any ad hoc analysis that may not be adequately vetted by Market Participants prior to publication in the CDR. It was also suggested that the degree of error in the estimates that this Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) was attempting to mitigate were not unreasonable, and therefore, any additional requirements within the Protocols is not necessary.
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